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1. SEND OFF FOR Dr. DEVASIA M.D: 01 JUNE 2022 

Post-Graduate Department of Economics organized a send-off meeting for Dr. Devasia M.D., Associate 

Professor of the Department, who assumed the office of the Principal, St. Pius X College, Rajapuram, 

Kasaragod on 01 June 2022.  
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2. MERIT DAY: 07 JULY 2022 

Department of Economics, Nirmlagiri College celebrated Merit Day on 07/07/2022 in the College Mini 

Auditorium. On the occasion, the students who excelled in Kannur University BA Economics 

Examinations in the academic year 2021-22 were lauded.  
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3. SPECIAL TALK ON GLOBAL JOB OPENINGS & SKILL FORMATION: 

31 AUGUST 2022 

 
Department of Economics, Nirmalagiri College organized a special talk on Global Job Openings 

& Skill Formation on 31/08/2022 in the College Mini Auditorium. Miss Merry Elizabeth John, 

custody operations Specialist, US bank, Ireland, was the resourse person. All the students and 

teachers of the department attended the event. 
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4. Sri. ANOOP KRISHNAN ENDOWMENT :24 SEPTEMBER 2022 
 

The first ‘Anoop Krishnan Memorial Speech’ and ‘Endowment’ distribution were held on 24th 

September 2022 at Nirmalagiri College Mini Auditorium. The endowment was instituted in 

memory of Sri. Anoop Krishnan, student of 1996-1999 Batch, B.A. Economics, by his classmates. 

Dr. Shyam Prasad, Assistant Professor, Central University of Kerala and alumnus of the 

Department of Economics was the chief guest of the event. He also delivered a talk on "Lessons 

from Lankan Crisis". During the ceremony, Miss Amayasree N., the college topper in the BA 

Economics examinations March 2022, received the cash award and memento. 
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5. DEPARTMENT ALUMNI MEET: 31 DECEMBER 2022 

 

As part of ‘Thirike’, the Grand Alumni Meet 2022 conducted by the Nirmalagiri College, alumni 

of the department of Economics gathered in Room No.106 on December 31, 2022, at 10.30 am.  

The Meeting started with a welcome address by the Head of the Department Dr Sebastian T.K. 

More than 100 alumni participated in the department level get together. Retired Professors of the 

department Prof. M.P. Joseph, Prof. V.A. Mathew, Prof. Accamma George and Dr. N.J Saleena 

(Former Principal, Nirmalagiri College) were honoured by the former students.  

 

Group Photo-Alumni Meet of Department of Economics-31/12/2022 

 

The alumni present in the meeting shared their experiences and they highlighted their golden 

memories with the college as well as the department with great emotion.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Among the noted alumni who shared their views was Adv. Sajeev Joseph, MLA of Irikkur 

Constituency.  
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The meeting was graced by the presence of Fr. George Pulickal, the former Principal, Nirmalagiri 

College. Sri. Johnson George, Assistant Professor of the Department of Economics proposed the 

vote of thanks. The entire programme came to end with a photo session at 12.pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


